
Important Notice: Extended Registration 

Deadline 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that the registration deadline 

for [Event/Program Name] has been extended. 

New Registration Deadline: [New Deadline Date] 

If you have not yet registered, we encourage you to do so before the new deadline. To register, 

please visit our website at [Website URL] or contact us at [Contact Information]. 

We appreciate your understanding and look forward to your participation. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


